
To the Editors,

I was surfing [the internet] a bit and found that the Id [Graduate
Faculty Psychology Bulletin] is online. I took a look at the cur-
rent issue [Vol. 2,No. 1] - amazing - it really has changed. 

We had cartoons on Xerox paper - and it wasn't that long ago - it
says 2000 on my Ph.D.

Best,
Dr. Louis Rothschild1

1: Dr. Rothschild received his Ph.D. from the New School University in 2000,
and is a former president of the University’s  Psych. Society. Dr. Rothschild is
affiliated with Brown University and Rhode Island Hospital.
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